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Dear parents and carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
I am delighted and feel very privileged to have been appointed as the new headteacher of 
Beavers Community Primary School and I look forward to meeting you all as your children 
return to school. 
 
I joined the team at Beavers almost 15 years ago and have been part of the senior 
leadership team for 7 years.  During this time, I have had the pleasure of working with many 
inspirational colleagues, children and families.  I have seen the school expand and develop 
over the years and I am committed to building on our success. 
 
I believe that primary school should be a place of happiness, where each individual child can 
develop and thrive both academically and personally.  As headteacher, my focus will be to 
make sure your children are safe, happy and achieving their full potential so that they are 
well-equipped for their future endeavours, make fulfilling friendships and create lasting 
memories.  
 
From the start of the school year, I will be welcoming your children into school in the 
morning where I hope to meet many of you.  Additionally, during the first term there will be 
a number of informal events at different times of the day so that we have further 
opportunities to meet.  I can also be contacted at head@beavers.hounslow.sch.uk. 
 
As parents and carers, you make a crucial contribution to your children’s achievement. I am 
very excited about leading the school on the next step of its journey and working with you 
to ensure the best possible experience for your children. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Sarah Smith 
Headteacher 
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